
ANDHRA PRADESH STATE ROAD TRANSPORT CORPORATION

O/o the VC & MD,
MSRD, Hyderabad,

No.ATM-I(COMP)/116(5)/2001-EDP Dated:  14-08-2001

To
All Regional Managers
A.P.S.R.T.C.

Sub:  COMPUTERS  -  Effective  implementation  of  modules  on  Depot 
Computerisation  Project  -  Touring  of  depots  by  Regional  Core 
Group Members - Reg.

-0O0-

In the review meeting held at Head Office on 10-8-2001 by Executive Director (MIS) & Chief 
Engineer (IE&C) with the Regional Core Group Supervisors, it is brought to our notice that some of 
the Regional  Managers are not ensuring the preparation and circulation of the monthly depot  tour 
programme  of  the  Regional  Core  Group  Supervisors  to  oversee  the  implementation  of  various 
Software modules developed by Head Office in DCP. With the result, some of the important DCP 
modules  such as  crew allowance,  group incentive  scheme,  tyres  modules,  generation of  incentive 
targets through DCP, vehicle wise / service wise profitability etc., are not fully implemented at most of 
the depots.
In order to ensure effective implementation of the DCP modules and to have first hand feed back from 
the depots, the Regional managers are advised to chalk out the tour programme of the Regional Core 
Group Supervisors in such a way that they should camp at each depot of the Region one day in a 
week. At the depot, they should physically check the following aspects arid give feed back to 
the DVM/RM for corrective action.

1.Ensure dust free environment in computer room.
2.Generation of outputs through OLTAS/DOLTAS.
3.Generation of outputs through VEMAS & STOINS.
4.RMIS Project/Modem Status.
5.Monitoring Hardware / Software problems.
6.Installation of terminals in depot stores, wherever sanctioned.
7.Implementation of TIMS and its proper functioning.

All the Regional Managers are requested to send monthly depot tour programme of the 
Regional Core Group Members to the depots in advance and ensure its execution for effective 
implementation of DCP.

The proper functioning of the depot computer systems and implementation of DCP are 
being reviewed regularly by ED(MIS) and VC & MD.

Please acknowledge receipt and ensure implementation of the above instructions.

Sd/-CHIEF ENGINEER (IE & COMP)

Copy to : ED (MIS) for favour of information




